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Pawnee County approves transit agreement

(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners approved an agreement with Southeast
Nebraska Community Action Transit for July 1, 2019 through June 30, 202
during the February 26th Board meeting.

Pawnee County will pay $4,388 annually with the City of Pawnee City to
contribute $3200 each year toward the program.

Ruth Stephens with the Pawnee County Memorial Hospital met with the Board to
discuss the hospitals governance structure. The hospital would like to add two
board members bringing the total to five. Board members serve for six years.

Commissioners agreed to approve the additional Board members if the hospital
can find people interested in serving.

The Board also discussed changes coming in the Treasurers office. Treasurer
Stefanie Rauner said the Treasurers Office will be moving their desks from the
vault to the front office once an electrician is able to make some changes. New
state computers will be arriving in the office by June.
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